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fore, captions for these telegrams contain the title of the senior representative 
at the post (e.g., Ambassador in France). Delegation telegrams were 
identified by abbreviations of the name of the delegation, conference, or 
organization involved (e.g., ATOM, ASDEL) followed by the number of the 
message. These identifying abbreviations, usually found in the first line of the 
text of the document are explained in Appendix B.

The key to the location of a document, a location symbol followed by a 
volume or file number or both, is found in the upper right-hand corner of each 
document. The location symbols for personal papers are made up from the 
initials of the person (e.g., W.L.M.K., C.D.H.) while those for departmental 
files use initials based on the English spelling of the Department’s name (e.g., 
DEA, DND). A full explanation of the symbols is found in the list “Location 
of Documents”. Enclosures are from the same source as the main document 
unless otherwise indicated.

There are a number of individuals whom the editor wishes particularly to 
acknowledge for their assistance on various aspects of the work. Foremost is 
the Director of the Historical Division, Arthur Blanchette, who put at the 
editor’s disposal a number of means for overcoming difficulties in production. 
In initially selecting the documents from the files he is indebted to the work of 
his research assistant, Douglas Waldie, whose perception of the task made it 
so much easier. On his second research assistant, Michel Rossignol, fell much 
of the burden of preparing the documents for the printer. His linguistic skills 
and meticulous attention to detail were invaluable assets. In addition there 
have been the staffs at the Department of National Defence, the Privy Council 
Office and the Public Archives who guided me through indexes to the files 
required and individuals who kindly granted me access to the fourteen collec­
tions of private papers under their jurisdiction and who gave their permission 
for the publication of the documents selected. Finally I remain grateful for the 
pioneering work done by my predecessors in this series, who made themselves 
available for consultation. While acknowledging the assistance provided by 
the above, I remain fully responsible for the selecting and editing of each 
document.
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